2018 NJSA Youth Leadership Conference Application
APPLICATIONS DUE MARCH 1, 2018
Email completed applications to jascanga@gmail.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]
The Colorado Pork Producers Association has graciously provided the CJSA with an opportunity to sponsor our members to attend the 2018 NJSA Youth Leadership Conference to be held April 13-15, 2018 in Chicago, IL.  The National Youth Leadership Conference is a three-day conference where youth participants attend educational sessions, tour agricultural facilities, and make new friends that share a passion for the agricultural industry.  This sponsorship will provide $350 to up to 4 CJSA members to attend this conference.  Registration for the conference is $200 that covers lodging and food for the duration of the conference.  CJSA will pay for the registration and airfare and selected individuals will be responsible for reimbursing CJSA for any costs above the $350.
Requirements:
· CJSA Member in Good Standing
· 14-21 Years of Age
Name: _______________________ DOB: __________________
Address: ____________________________________________
City: ____________________ State_______ Zip: ____________
Tel: ____________________ Email: ______________________
T-shirt Size_______ (Adult or Youth)


Please answer the following questions:

1) How would attending this conference help you achieve your future goals?

2) Why do you want to be involved in Agriculture and the U.S. Swine Industry?
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